
          

         Phone  :0471-2433166,2330478,2436640 

              Fax :0471-2539356 
             Email :kla@asianetindia.c.om 

               \/Vebsite:www.keralalawacademy.in 
 

THEKERALALAWACADEMY 

MOOTCOURTSOCIETY 
PEROORKADA,THIRUVANANTHAPURAM-695005 

 
 

Dr. N.NarayananNair 
 Director of Legal Studies 

Dr. V.LMony 
 Principal 

Adv.NagarajNarayanan 
Chairman 

AnilKumar.G 
GeneralSecretary 

 
 

 

 Ref: KLA/18MCS/2018/01              Date:03/09/2018 
 
 
  

  Dear Sir/Madam, 

  We are glad to inform you that the 18th National Client Consulting Competition for the Justice 

  P.Govinda Menon Memorial Trophy, hosted by the Kerala Law Academy will be held on 8th, 9th 

  &10th of November 2018 at the Kerala Law Academy College Campus, Peroorkada,  

  Thiruvananthapuram,Kerala. 

 

  We wish to invite a team comprising of two students from your esteemed institution for  

  this competition. Kindly intimate your participation by post, fax or email on or before 22nd  

  October 2018.Participation is limited to LL.B., B.L. students. Only 25 teams will be selected for 

  the competition on first come first serve basis.(Fax No.0471-2539356 / 0471-2320345) (E-mail 

  id : keralalawacademy2018@gmail.com / mcskla@gmail.com .or visit    

  https://www.keralalawacademy.in/client-consulting.html For additional information and  

  clarification please contact Anil Kumar. G, General Secretary, Moot Court    

  Society(09447005946) or Aswin Joe Pichappilly ,Student Convenor, Moot Court   

  Society(9947528460). 

 

  Food and separate accommodation for boys & girls will be provided by the organizers to  

  the participant free of cost from 08-11-2018 to 11-11-2018.The participants have to reach and 

  report at the Kerala Law Academy Office, Peroorkada,Thiruvananthapuram on or before 2:00 

  pm on 08-11-18. The participants will be received at Trivandrum on prior intimation.  

  Registration form for the participants and copies of the competition format, rules of the  

  competition and judging standards will be released soon. 

 
  Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 
 ANIL KUMAR.G 
              General Secretary 


